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Don Mills Crossing Study 

 

 

 

 Open House on Proposed Policy Directions and Mobility Plan Preferred Solution

Thursday, April 19, 2018  
5:00 – 8:00 p.m. Open House  
 
Ontario Science Centre 
770 Don Mills Road 
Gemini Room 
Free Parking. Transit nearby. 

Launched in October 2016, Don Mills Crossing is looking for 
ways to focus and shape anticipated growth around 
the intersection of Don Mills Road and Eglinton Avenue 
East, anchored by the transit infrastructure being 
constructed as part of the Eglinton Crosstown LRT. 

At its meeting of December 5, 2017, City Council adopted the Public Realm Plan Report to be 
used as a basis for the preparation of a proposed Secondary Plan for the Don Mills Crossing Study 
Area based on four Guiding Principles.  

1. Create a Vibrant Mixed-Use Community 
2. Connect with Nature and Build Resiliency 
3. Enhance Mobility Choice, Comfort and Connectivity 
4. Support Inclusive City Building 

To support the development of the Secondary Plan, a Mobility Plan Study has also been initiated to 
examine the new transportation infrastructure and strategies necessary to support growth in the 
Study Area, including an extension of Wynford Drive and pedestrian and cycling connections over the 
rail corridor.  The Mobility Plan Study will satisfy Phases 1 and 2 of the Municipal Class 
Environmental Assessment Process. 

Join us on April 19, 2018.  City Planning staff are hosting an open house on the draft proposed 
Secondary Plan policy directions and next steps.  The City's consultant team will also be presenting 
the Preferred Solution for the Mobility Plan.  This is your opportunity to provide feedback to help 
shape these documents and ask questions of City staff.  An update will also be provided on the 
Wynford Green (Celestica) development applications. You are welcome to attend at any time during 
the open house. 



   

Further Information 
 

If you are interested in the Don Mills Crossing Study and the development application for the 
Celestica lands but cannot attend this meeting, please visit www.toronto.ca/donmillscrossing to sign 
up for our email updates.  You may also contact the City Planner or local Councillor as indicated 
below: 
 
Don Mills Crossing Study 
 
Christian Ventresca 
Senior Planner,  
Strategic Initiatives 
City Planning Division 
Christian.Ventresca@toronto.ca 
(416) 392-3439 
 

Ward 26  
 
Councillor Jon Burnside 
Ward 26, Don Valley West 
councillor_burnside@toronto.ca  
(416) 392-0215 
 

You may mail your comments to Christian Ventresca at City Planning Division, Metro Hall, 55 John 
Street, 22nd Floor, Toronto, Ontario, M5V 3C6. 
 

  
 

 

 
 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you on Thursday, April 19th and hearing your comments on the proposed 
policy directions and Mobility Plan Preferred Solution.   

Notice to correspondents: 
Personal information received at community consultation meetings or contained in correspondence with the City is 
collected under sections 8 and 136 of the City of Toronto Act, 2006 specifically for creating a public record of information 
potentially relevant to making an informed decision. Questions about the collection of this information may be directed to 
the Planner listed above. 

Our public meeting locations are wheelchair/mobility device accessible.  Other reasonable accommodation or assistive 
services for persons with disabilities may be provided with adequate notice.  Please contact Christian Ventresca, at (416) 
392-3439 or Christian.Ventresca@toronto.ca with your request.  The City of Toronto is committed to taking the necessary 
steps to insure compliance with the Accessibility for Ontarians with Disabilities Act, 2005. 

Compliance with City Council policy respecting Notice may result in you receiving duplicate notices. 

Attendant Care Services can be made available with some advance notice. 
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